
UNITED PARACALE MINING COMPANY 

Another new monthly production re­
cord was made at United Paracale 
during September, with a total output 
of P192,755.24 from 6,962 tons milled. 
This marks the fourth consecutive 
monthly record for United Paracale. 

The No. 2 mill unit, which formerly 
treated oxide ore from Haliguing Bato, 
was changed to a sulphide unit as of 
September l, and the entire plant now 
operates a13 one unit. This change is 
reflected in a lower tonnage treated, 
since the tonnage from the Haliguing 
Bato deposit was high, and the grade 
low. 

Head values averaged P28.79 per ton 
during the month, with a recovered 

value of P25.10 and an extraction of 
87.2%. 

Total development footage was 1, 7 44 
feet, of which 1,251 feet were in capital 
and 493 feet in operating development. 

The work of assembling Allen Diesel 
No. 7 was continued during the month. 
P. 0. C. compressor No. 1 was moved 
from the main power house to Longos, 
where it was installed and put into 
operation. After this had been accom­
plished the No. 1 Bolinder compressor 
at Longos was completely overhauled. 

Of the total production P2,750.28 was 
from 164 tons of ore from the Rocky 
Mountain fraction of Northern Mining 
and Development Company. 

SUYOC CONSOLIDATED MINING COMPANY 

The plant treated 5,4 7 4 tons of 
ore during September, from which 
P124,925.18 was extracted. Capital de­
velopment amounted to 801 feet, and 
operating development 775 feet. 

Mine operations were quite normal 
except for interruptions due to break­
down in the mill during the first part 
of the month. Mill heads were slightly 
lower than the average. However, 
during the latter part of the month 
mill heads increased in value so that 
the total production for the month ap­
proximated past averages. 

Development work progressed very 
satisfactorily. The 2000 level counter­
drive advance was very creditabJe. It 
is expected that the vein formation on 
this level at the 22 crosscut will be cut 
within several months. Development 
on the 1800 level continues to be en­
couraging. In the 1842 crosscut the 
downward projection of the 102 vein 

system has been cut. In this exposure 
the 102 vein system is approximately 
5 feet wide and of good grade. 

During the month several develop­
ment objectives were reached with en­
couraging results. On the 1700 level, 
the 17148 raise has proved the down­
ward extension of the 1648 stope. On 
the 1600 level the 1654 raise has proved 
the downward extension of the 15154 
stope section. On the 1400 level, the 
14364 north is showing good values on 
a mining width of about 2 feet. 

Raise development in the 364 south 
is exceedingly encouraging, and in­
dicates that considerable ore of a good 
gradP- may be expected from this area. 

Milling operations were quite normal 
with the excention of a breakdown in 
the No. 1 ball mill which resulted in 
low tonnage for four days. This mill 
has been repaired and is now operating 
satisfactorily. 

CONSTRUCTION (Continued fro.m page 1) 

When the building was finished ex­
cept for the roofing of half of the 3rd 
bay, the typhoon of late August struck 
the Colony with a wind of 164 miles an 
hour. Damage to the godown was nil, 
Mr. Hull reported, and the building was 
in use by the wharf company on the 17th 
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working day after the order had been 
placed. 

The second godown is 150 by 170 feet 
in area, and of the same type of con­
structlOn, and was built and put into 
use in 16 days. 
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